
 

 

Paddy’s Day was a blast!  
Even Steve and monkey got 
into the action!  
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Dr Hart had a few mechanical 
mishaps and has had to stay a 
little longer in Perth than 
expected. They ran too far behind 
the rally and decided to abandon 
part of their trip. Liz and Ollie the 
dog are home now and Dr Hart is 
making a separate trip to Bathurst. 

This is Dylan (between Dr 
Tracy, Dr Sandie, Sue and 
Natalie). He was with us for a 
week in March doing his Work 
Experience. Hope you had fun 
and learned a lot from your 
time here, Dylan. We are 
looking forward to seeing you 
graduate Chiropractic College 
in the near future.  
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A big congratulation 
goes to Chris & Rob on 
their win!  

Our Facebook page has recently been 
updated. Follow us at 
www.facebook.com/pages/Kennedy-
Chiropractic-Centre 

Extra photos and events are posted 
regularly.  

It’s on again! 
Guess the number of eggs in 
the jar and win it.   
 
One guess per visit (and no we 
are not letting you know if the 
bottom is hollow) 
 
The winner will be announced 
on Facebook ��� �  

Hey Kids, There 
are 8 chickens 
hidden around the 
Reception area. 
See if you can find 
them! 
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Dr Hart  
Who knew a simple motorcycle 
trip would turn into such an event 
with mechanical challenges – no 
not the bike - the car, was the 
challenge!  Regardless Liz, Hart 
& Ollie dog all had an 
entertaining trip to Perth and 
back.  Through flooded areas, 
across the Nullabor but the 
highlight was to finish at the 
vintage motorcycle rally at 
Bathurst at Easter (45 years in a 
row now). 

We welcome Dr hart back from 
holidays and he will be back to 
the usual Mondays & Thursdays 
after 11th April. 

Dr Tracy  
Well the luck of the Irish was 
March, now we are into 
chocolate season! As you might 
notice we make an effort to 
celebrate the simple stuff and 
encourage others to as well.  We 
often get so serious and 
distracted that we forget to notice 
the small things along the way.   

Glen and I will take a few days 
away in April for a dose of 
relaxing in the sun � .  This of 
course will be coupled with trips 
to Melbourne and Sydney for 
meetings – as ongoing 
commitments to the Chiropractic 
association take my spare time. 
Dr Tracy works Tuesday, 
Wednesday, Friday & Saturday. 
 Every second Friday Drs 
Chantal and Tracy work later into 
the evening to provide more 
times for families to come for a 
checkup. 
 
Dr Chan 
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Dr Meghan 
Dr Meghan is doing well with 
balancing little man ‘Arthur’ and 
work.  She is doing Wednesday 
and Friday afternoons as well as 
every second Saturday. 

Dr Sandie 
Dr Sandie is focusing some 
study time on learning more 
about checking and adjusting  
children.  She is working Monday 
to Thursday every week. 

Jill 
It is with sadness that we 
farewell Jill in March as she 
moves on to different things in 
life.  It is with happiness that we 
congratulate Jill and David on 
their engagement.  Thank you Jill 
for your years of contribution to 
KCC and we wish you all the 
best for the future. 

Sue 

As much as Sue likes being in the 
office, she managed to get away 
for a weekend. She went camping 
to the Murphy's Creek Escape, 
which she highly recommends to 
anyone wanting a spot of R&R, 
without having to drive too far. 
 
Kathryn 
The month of March, 2012 has 
been wonderful. It was my second 
month on the job at Kennedy 
Chiropractic Centre, where I have 
been a witness to the incredible 
miracle of chiropractic. During the 
month I was also blessed with 
visits from old friends from near 
and far. 

Chiropractic students: 
 
Kirstie 
Kirstie is keen to progress with 
patients in clinic now and is 
starting to get her hands on 
people – good luck! 
 
Ellen 
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Congratulations to Tara.  She 
received her Chiropractic 
bachelors and is now working on 
the Chiropractic Master’s degree.  
She was inspired by some of the 
exposure she has had to 
chiropractic�through the team at 
Kennedy Chiropractic Centre. 
Well Done Tara. 
 
 

“Hi, My name is Natalie and I look 
forward to getting to know 
everyone’s names. 

I have been utilizing chiropractic 
care for over 15 years now.  I have 2 
beautiful boys (One is turned 21 last 
month).  I am delighted to be part of 
the Kennedy chiropractic centre that 
offers a wonderful family 
environment.”   
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Kennedy Chiropractic Centre 
130 Russell Street  
Toowoomba 
QLD, 4350 

Phone  07 4639 1060 
 
E-mail  
healthy@kennedychiro.com 
 

 

We’re on the Web! 

www.kennedychiro.com  

or follow us on facebook 
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Office Calendar April & May  2012 

Monday  
8am-12pm 
2pm-4:30pm 

Tuesday  
9am-12pm 
2pm-6pm 

Wednesday  
8am –12pm 
2pm –5pm 

Thursday  
8am-12pm 
2pm-4:30pm 

Friday  
8am-12pm 
2pm-6pm 

Saturday  
8am-11:30 

April  
2 
Dr Sandie 

3 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

4 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 
Dr Sandie 
 

5 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

6 
Good Friday 

7 
Dr Meghan 

9 
Easter 
Monday 

10 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

11 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 
Dr Sandie 
 

12 
Dr Hart 
(first day back 
after holidays) 
Dr Sandie 

13 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Chantal 
Dr Meghan 
 
Until 7:30pm  

14 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Chantal 

16 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

17 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

18 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 
Dr Sandie 
 

19 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

20 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Chantal 
Dr Meghan 

21 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 
 

23 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

24 
Dr Meghan 
(PM) 
Dr Sandie 

25 
ANZAC Day 
Closed 

26 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

27 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Chantal 
Dr Meghan 
 
Until 7:30pm  

28 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Chantal 

30 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

     

May 
 1 

Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

2 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 
Dr Sandie 
 

3 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

4 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Chantal 
Dr Meghan 

5 
Dr Tracy 
 

7 
Labor Day 
Holiday 
Closed 

8 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

9 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 
Dr Sandie 
 

10 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

11 
Dr Chantal 
Dr Meghan 
Dr Sandie 
 
Until 7:30pm  

12 
Dr Chantal 
Dr Sandie 

14 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

15 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

16 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 
Dr Sandie 
 

17 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

18 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Chantal 
Dr Meghan 

19 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 

Spinal  Health Week 21st to 26th May 
21 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

22 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

23 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 
 

24 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

25 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Chantal 
Dr Meghan 
 
Until 7:30pm  

26 
Dr Chantal 
Dr Tracy 

28 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

29 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Sandie 

30 
Dr Tracy 
Dr Meghan 
Dr Sandie 
 

31 
Dr Hart 
Dr Sandie 

1 June  
Dr Tracy 
Dr Chantal 
Dr Meghan 

2 June  
Dr Meghan 
Dr Sandie 

 

The office will be open later on alternate Fridays until 7:30pm.  

Do you want to save a 
tree? 
 
We are sending our 
newsletter by email – if you 
specifically want us to mail 
one, please advise 
reception. 
 
We only use emails at the 
office for newsletters and 
individual communication.  

We do not share your address 
with anyone else because we 
know how annoying it is to get 
spam. 

If you would like us to remove 
you from our newsletter list 
email us at 
newsletter@kennedychiro.com 


